Eastlake Layover Facility

Winter 2023

Northbound
Lane Closed

The northbound lane of
Lakeview Blvd is closed to
accommodate paving work
for the Eastlake Layover
Facility.

This work is anticipated

to continue through the end
of the year and is weather
dependent which may result
in delays.

To learn more about
the detour, project,
and construction work
scan this
QR code:

Metro Community Engagement

Questions? Please contact us:
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community.relations@kingcounty.gov

@ Project hotline: 206-257-2234

@ kingcounty.gov/metro/EastlakeLayover
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